
The National Council for Freedom and Enterprise is a 501C(4) dedicated to preserving the American way of life 

through defending the Constitution and free market system.  Because the National Council for Freedom and 

Enterprise lobbies to stop the Government’s agenda, contributions to NCFE are not tax-deductible. 

 
Dear Dr. Broun, 

 

 Thank you for involving me in this crucial fight with the “END OBAMACARE NOW!” 

fax petition. 

 

 I stand firmly with the National Council for Freedom and Enterprise in support of a final 

end to ObamaCare! 

 

 To show you my support for NCFE’s efforts fighting to repeal ObamaCare I’m sending 

in my generous contribution of: 

 

 

$1,000  $100  $50  $25  $10      Other: $_______ 

 

Name: ________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Address: _______________________________________________________ 

 

 

City: __________________ State: ______________ Zip Code: ___________ 

 

 

Email: ________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Mail To: NCFE  101 Washington Street  Falmouth, VA 22405 

 

Please make your check payable to “NCFE” or use this credit card form: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
             

Credit Card Donation:        Visa Master Card      Discover     American Express 

 

Card #:  _________________________________________ 

 

Amount: $_________  Expiration Date: __________       CVV/CVC/CID ______ 
 

 


